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MARTIN FRIEDMAN 
407-310-2077 
mfriedman@deanmead.com 

Re: Docket No. 20210102-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Orange County, by Pluris Wedgefield, LLC 
Our Matter No. 075541 

Dear Chairman Clark: 

On May 28, 2021, you approved Pluris Wedgefield, LLC' s request for a test year ended 
December 31 , 2020, with an MFR filing date of September 1, 2021. This letter requests a 
modification to that approval of a test year. The Company requests a change to an historic test 
year ending June 30, 2021. The requested test year is still representative of a normal full year of 
operation. The Company intends to submit the minimum filing requirements ("MFRs") on or 
before March 31 , 2022. 

No other changes to the matters represented in the original test year letter are requested. 

Should you or members of the Staff have any questions regarding this request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

Martin S. Friedman 
For the Firm 

A Member of ALFA International - The Global Leqal Network 
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cc: Maurice Gallarda (via e-mail) 
 Dan Winters (via e-mail) 
 Adam Teitzman (via E-Filing) 
 Andrew Maurey (via e-mail) 
 Todd Brown (via e-mail) 
 Forrest Boone (via e-mail) 

 
 




